
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/05/24/201     Date: 01.05.2024 

 

NOTICE for STUDENTS 

 

This is to inform all Students that as per the recent Notice of the 

University of Calcutta the classes will remain suspended from 2nd May 

to 4th May 2024 due to excessive heat. However, the college will remain 

open for other regular activities.  

  

Normal classes may be resumed from 6th May 2024 (a separate Notice 

will be circulated later on) since there are Internal Assessments and 

Tutorial Exams afterwards as per recent CU Notice. 

 

 

 

  

______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr Sen 

Principal     
 

  

  

 


